
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:  GH/AO/LF 
 
 
 
 

Thame Town Council 
 

Report on CIL funds received year ended 31 March 2019 
 
 
 
The Town Council received the following monies in the year ended 31 March 2019: 
 
 
For the period 1 October 2017 to 30 September 2018 – the sum of £28,902.75 from South 
Oxfordshire District Council. 
 

Application Ref: CIL money due (Town / Parish share) 

P15/S3607/FUL £6,975.00 

P16/S1470/FUL £14,137.50 

P17/S0437/FUL £6,113.25 

P17/S2837/FUL £1,677.00 

TOTAL £28,902.75 

 
No CIL monies were spent by the Town Council in the financial year 1 April 2018 to 31 March 
2019. 
 
£9,275.25 received in the year ended 31 March 2018 remains unspent. 
 
The sum of £38,178 will be carried forward to be spent in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Graham Hunt 
Town Clerk & RFO 
 
 


